
Knightdale Fire Department 

 Fire Marshal's Office 

950 Steeple Square Court Knightdale, North Carolina 27545 

 

 

Knightdale Fire Department | 950 Steeple Square Court Knightdale, NC 27545 

 

Fire Hydrant Flow Test 

Informational Bulletin 

Knightdale Fire Department Fire Marshal’s Office requires fire flow data to be submitted during site plan 
review. In areas connected and served by public fire hydrants, this is completed with the City of Raleigh 
Fire Department Fire Marshal’s Office. To schedule a test, call (919) 996-5972. 

In areas connected by private fire hydrants, Knightdale Fire Department Fire Marshal’s Office will witness 
the test performed by a 3rd party vendor of your choice.  

1. The testing will need to be scheduled at least one (1) day in advance. 
2. The testing will need to be completed using the two-hydrant method. 
3. The results of the test will need to be forwarded to our office for review by way of a letter from   

Professional Engineer or Fire Department records management system. 
4. The documentation shall have the date, time, location, hydrant ID, vendor who  

performed the test and their signature.    
5. A fire flow test must have been conducted within the past 12-months; otherwise a new test is 

required. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


